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DATES TO REMEMBER  

 

APRIL 

29    FISST X Country 

 

MAY 

4     Shoalhaven High Visit Year 6 

11-19 Naplan (Years 3 & 5) 

26    National Sorry Day 

27 District X Country 

 

JUNE 

14     Queen’s birthday 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

IMPORTANT REQUEST 

Please DO NOT bring peanuts or 
use peanut butter at school. 

PRINCIPAL’S  REPORT: 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome back to Term 2! It was lovely to see the children’s smiling faces 

this morning ready to start a fresh new term of learning.  

Just a reminder that if your child is absent for any reason we do need a 

note or absence slip to justify the time they are away. If you plan on hav-

ing an extended holiday please inform the school before hand as special 

leave forms need to be filled in and signed.  

Today your child will take home a Seesaw app permission slip to be  

returned as soon as possible if you would like to utilise this service. 

Seesaw allows your child’s teacher to send updates directly to your phone 

or tablet. It may be of their work, videos, or voice recordings of their 

learning. It is a great opportunity to celebrate your child’s learning and 

provide more information about what they are participating in at school.  

The Greenwell Point ANZAC day dawn service is invitation only this year 

and we have been invited  to send 3 school representatives. We will also 

commemorate the day at school with a small memorial service during 

class time. Each class will be making a commemorative wreath to display. 

Finally, next Thursday, (29th April) is our small school ’s cross country at 

Willandra for all students turning 8 and over this year. All students who 

have not returned the permission note have been given a new note today. 

The new permission note is due this Friday 23rd April at the latest, in order 

to organise classes and buses.  

 

Have a wonderful day!  

Bronwyn Baker 

NO HAT NO PLAY 
No hat will be given to any 

student who forgets their 

hat.  They will play under the 

cola. 

 COVID RULES 

If you need to enter the 

school grounds please scan 

the QR code and sign in at 

the office.  



 
 

 
 

BOAT AWARDS 

                  K/1  —Jett & Avah-Jade 
 

                  1/2  —  Zoe & Summer 
 

                  2/3 — Bella & Olivia  
 

                  3/4/5—Tamika & Knox 
 

                  5/6 —  Aisha & William 
  

BIRTHDAYS 

Congratulations and Happy Birthday 

William W in K/1 turns 6 tomorrow 
Luca in 2/3 turns 8 on Sunday 

Chris in 3/4/5 turns 10 on Monday 
 

    

 

 

 
P&C NEWS 
EASTER RAFFLE: 
Congratulations to the winners of the Greenwell Point PC Easter Raffle. 
The winners were: 
1st: Jeff Wilcox   2nd: Natalie Watts   3rd: Margaret Evans   4th: Aleasha Eilerson  5th: Melissa Keith 
6th: Sally James  7th: Sharon Sampson  8th Natalie Watts. 
 
CANTEEN: 
Find attached to this weeks newsletter the Term 2 canteen list. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 


